
Benetton  Delights  in
Sacrilegious Ad
The  New  York  based  Benetton  Sportsystem,  a  division  of
Benetton Group S.p.A., has launched an advertising campaign
that will outrage Christians. The ad shows a picture of Jesus
Christ crucified on a cross with Roman soldiers hammering
nails  to  the  bottom  of  the  cross.  The  label  “Benetton
Sportsystem” is placed near the cross with the inscription “Do
You Play Alone” next to it. To the side is a picture of the
Benetton  Asolo  climbing  boot  and  in  small  print  is  the
statement, “When There Is Nothing But You And The Mountain
Don’t Feel Abandoned. You Have Something Strong To Believe In.
Asolo ASF Count On It For Extreme Performance.”

The Benetton ad was published in a few tennis magazines over
the  summer,  but  this  fall  it  is  being  given  widespread
publication in Europe, Asia and the United States.

The following is the text of the Catholic League’s response to
the Benetton ad:

“Benetton has a history of confusing indecency for creativity.
But now it has crossed the line in a most serious way. The
symbol  of  Christ  on  the  cross  expresses  the  most  central
message  of  Christianity.  Benetton’s  advertising  director,
Oliviero  Toscani,  has  publicly  boasted  of  his  delight  in
jarring public sensibilities. So obnoxious is his work that
Benetton  ads  have  been  banned  in  Germany  and  declared
offensive  by  a  French  court.

“The  Catholic  League  does  not  want  to  see  Benetton’s  ads
banned in the U.S., rather it wants to see them stigmatized.
Those whose moral compass is their pocketbook are not affected
by moral suasion, and that is why appeals to decency never
work  with  such  people.  What  they  respond  to  is  organized
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pressure. Accordingly, the Catholic League would rather see
Benetton go belly up than be banned by the courts. It will use
its influence to effect that end.”

The  Catholic  League  recommends  that  all  members  boycott
Benetton products. If you want to express your outrage at
Benetton, please write to:

Patricia Saraceni
Communications Director
Benetton Sportsystem Communications
597 Fifth Avenue, 12th floor
New York, New York 10017

Or call at (212) 223-4444


